
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHING T ON 

January 26, 1925. 

My dear Mr. Carter: 

The President asks me to thank you 
for bringing to his attention the Star­
Telegram editorial of January 19th, 
"Mr. Coolidge on Newspaper Ethics". He 
was naturally much pleased to have so 
fine an endorsement of his address. 

Most sincerely yours , 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, President, 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 


